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906 Homes for Sale 
  

WILKES-BARRE 
Miners Mills 

  

3 bedroom, 1 bath. 
Close to casino, off 
street parking, nice 
yard. New energy 
efficient windows. 

$66,000 
570-479-0935 

912 Lots & Acreage 

FW TO04 
EAGLE ROCK RESORT 
Beautiful wooded 
corner lot - ideal 
for a home. Fea- 
tures excellent 
views and quiet 
resort serenity. 
Club amenities 

for property own- 
ers include golf, 
spa, pools and 
much more! 
.30 acres. 

Price reduced 
to $25,000 
917-519-7532 

  

  

  

  

      

  

915 Manufactured 

Homes 

ASHLEY PARK 
Laurel Run & San 
Souci Parks, Like 
new, several to 
choose from, 

Financing & Warranty, 
face k.com 
MobileOne.Sales 

Call (570)250-2890 

  

  

  

938 Apartments/ 
Furnished 

HARVEY'S LAKE 
1 bedroom, fur- 
nished, LAKE 

FRONT apartments. 
Wall to wall, appli- 
ances, lake rights, 
off street parking. 
No Pets. Lease, 

security & 
references. 

570-639-5920 

WILKES-BARRE 

FULLY FURNISHED 
{ BEDROOM APT. 

+Short or long term 
+*Excellent 
Neighborhood 

  

utilities. No pets. 
(570) 822-9697       

  

941 Apartments/ 
Unfurnished 

ASHLEY 
1st floor, 1 bedroom, 
off street parking, 
water, sewer & 

garbage, storage 
room, washer/dryer 

hook up. 
$485/month + gas, 
electric, security & 

references 
Call (570) 823-6060 

  

  

Brand new, clean 2 
bedrooms. Washer/ 

dryer hook-up. 
No Pets. 

$550 + utilities. 
Other Apartments 

Available! 
570-868-6020 

BACK MOUNTAIN 
2 bedroom, large 
eat in kitchen with 
appliances, tiled 
bath, carpeting, 

deck, ample park- 
ing, no pets. $495. 

570-696-1866 

  

  

  

2 bedroom, 1.5 
bath, 2 story, 

townhouse style. 
Laundry room, 

deck, $650/month + 
utilities. No pets. 

1 year lease, credit 
check & references 

required. Call 
(570) 762-7938 

DALLAS 
2 bedroom. Utilities, 
electric & gas by 

tenant. $480/month 
+ 1 month security 
deposit. No pets 
570-675-7768 

FW TO 
EDWARDSVILLE 
Spacious 2 bed- 

room, 1 bath. Conve- 
nient location. Refrig- 
erator & stove pro- 
vided, washer/dryer 
hookup, no pets, 
$525/month. 

Section 8 Accepted 
Call 570-357-3628 

HANOVER TOWNSHIP 
Great location, 
bedroom a 
in residential area, 
all utilities included. 

$600/month 
+ security. 

908-482-0335 

NANTICOKE 
2 bedroom, new 

carpet/paint, wash- 
er dryer hookup, no 
pets. $450/month + 
security & utilities. 

Please call 
570-822-7657 

  

  

  

    

941 Apartments/ 
Unfurnished 

941 Apartments/ 
Unfurnished 

  

EXETER 

{BR RENOVATED 4 

ROOM APARTMENT 
1084 Wyoming Ave. 
Aavailable July 1st, 1 
bedroom, 1 bath- 
room, refrigerator 
and stove provided, 
no pets. New exteri- 
or and interior doors 
new kitchen counter 
and sink. Electric 
heat in all rooms. 
Private off street 
parking. New lights 
with ceiling fans. 
About 750sq ft. 
$450/per month, 
water and sewer 
paid. Call (570) 760- 
7504 after 12:00 
p.m. to set an 
appointment 

EXETER 

SENIOR APARTMENTS 
222 Schooley Ave. 

Exeter, PA 
Accepting applica- 
tions for 1 bedroom 
apartments. Quality 
1 bedroom apart- 
ments for ages 62 
and older. Income 
limits apply. Rent 
only $437 month. 
* Utilities Included 
* Laundry Facilities 
* On Site 
Management 

*Private parking 
Call for appointment 

570-654-5733 
Monday - Friday 
8am-11am. Equal 
Housing 

Yc PROFESSIONALLY 

MANAGED 
FORTY FORT. Mod- 

ern, made beautiful, 

4 rooms complete, 

appliances include 

built-ins, laundry, 

colonial kitchen, 

courtyard, parking 

1 car. NO PETS/NO 

SMOKING. 2 YEAR 

LEASE $595 + utili- 

ties, EMPLOYMENT/ 

VERIFICATION 

APPLICATION 

AMERICA REALTY 
570-288-1422 

  

  

  

3029 South Main St 

Very large 1st floor, 
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kitchen with appli- 

ances. Off street 
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Call 570-814-1356 

  

  

EW TOA 
HANOVER TOWNSHIP 
West End Road 
Clean & bright 3 
bedroom apart- 

ments. Heat, water, 
garbage & sewer 
included with appli- 
ances. Off street 
parking. No pets, 
non smoking, not 

section 8 approved. 
References, securi- 

ty, first and last 
months rent. 
$725/month 
570-852-0252 
570-675-1589 

EW TODAY 
KINGSTON 

31 Pulaski St 
2 bedroom, living 
room, large eat in 
kitchen, modern 
bath. Includes 
fridge, stove, 
washer, dryer, 

& water. $500 per 
month + utilities & 
security deposit, 

No pets. Call Chris 
570-417-2919 

KINGSTON 
72 E. Walnut St. 

2nd floor, located in 
quiet neighborhood. 

Kitchen, living 
room, dining room, 
sun room, bath- 

room. 2 large and 1 
small bedrooms, 

lots of closets, built 
in linen, built in 

hutch, hardwood 
and carpeted 

floors, fireplace, 
storage room, yard, 

w/d hookup and 
new stove. Heat 

and hot water incl. 
1 yr. lease + security 

$900/month 
570-406-1411 

  

  

  

KINGSTON 

E. WALNUT ST. 
“Tight, bright, 1st rig 
foo, 2 bedrooms, 
elevator, carpet- 

ed, Security 
system. Garage. 
Extra storage & 

cable TV included. 
Laundry facilities. 
Heat & hot water 
furnished. Fine 
neighborhood. 

Convenient to bus 
& stores. No 

pets. References. 
Security. Lease. 

No smokers 
please. $840.     570-287-0900 
  

KINGSTON 
Rutter Ave. 

1 bedroom 1st 
floor, large living 

room, neutral 
decor. Gas heat, 
water included. Off 
street parking. No 
pets. $420 plus 
security & lease. 
570-793-6294   

FW TODA 
LARKSVILLE 

Cute 3 bedroom 
apartment, just 
renovated, quiet 
neighborhood, no 
pets, washer/dryer 
hook-up, off-street 

parking, $515/ 
month + utilities & 
1 month security. 
845-386-1011 

EW TOA 
LEE PARK 

Hanover Twp. 
1st floor, living 
room, eat in 

kitchen, 2 bedroom, 
wall to wall, rear 
porch, washer & 

dryer. Water, 
garbage & sewer 
included. No pets. 
$450/month. 1st, 

Last, security, 
& References. 
570-821-5694 

NANTICOKE 
APARTMENTS FOR RENT. 

Deposit & 1st 
months rent 

required. No pets. 
$450-$550 

(516) 216-3539 

FW TODA 
PLAINS 

1 bedroom 2nd floor, 
stove & refrigerator, 
washer/ dryer hook 
up, wall to wall, gas 
heat, 2 car off street 
parking, no smok- 
ing, no pets. Near 
casino & 1-81. 1 year 
lease. $400 + utili- 
ties, security, 1st & 
last month, credit & 
background checks. 

570-639-1564 

PLAINS 
Beautiful, spacious 
townhouse for rent. 
2 bedrooms, 2 1/2 
baths. Central Air. 
Tile kitchen & baths. 
Hardwood floors. 
Attached garage. 
Finished basement, 
deck & patio. A 
must see! Call 

570-760-2362 

FW TODA 
SHAVERTOWN 

2 bedroom, 2nd 
floor.Includes water, 
sewer & garbage. 
New carpet. Off 
street parking. No 
smoking or pets. 
$525/mo.+ security. 
Call (570) 709-3288 

FW TOO 
WEST WYOMING 
Available July 1st 

Large, modern 2nd 
floor 1 bedroom 
apartment. Living 
room & dining room 
with large eat in 
kitchen. Deck. Heat 
& water included. 
No pets. $600 + 
security. Call 

570-693-9339 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

WILKES-BARRE 

Mayflower 
Crossing 

Apartments 

570.822.3968 

- Light & bright 
open floor plans 

- All major 

appliances included 

- Pets welcome* 

- Close to everything 

- 24 hour emergency 

maintenance 

- Short term 
leases available 

Call TODAY For 

AVAILABILITY!!! 

www. mayflower 

crossing.com 

  

Certain Restrictions 

Apply* 

FW TODA 
WILKES-BARRE 

3 bedroom, washer 
dryer hookup, off 

street parking. 2nd 
& 3rd floors. No 

pets. $525/month + 
security & utilities. 
Call 570-822-7657 

WILKES-BARRE 
Charming, Victorian 
2 bedroom 3rd floor 
apartment. Partially 
furnished. 34 West 
Ross St. View at 
houpthouse.com 

Most utilities includ- 
ed with rent. His- 
toric building is non 
smoking and pet 
free. Base rent: 
$700. Security & Ref- 
erences required. 
Call Vince: 
570-762-1453 

WILKES-BARRE SOUTH 
SECURE BUILDINGS 
1&2 bedroom 

apartments. 
Laundry facility. Off 
street parking avail- 

able. Starting at 
$440. 570-332-5723 
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Tradition. Technology. 

media solutions have brought us national 

acclaim. Today, we share our expertise 

  

award-winning traditional and new 

you. At extremely affordable rates.   
LACKAWANNA 

bazaar Swday Lispatch THEDALLASPOST El Mensajero 

   


